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Dear Committee Members,
 
You are certainly aware that this issue was passed by the legislature and an initiative petition
was circulated to force this measure to a vote of the people where it was overturned by a
significant majority of the voters. Any measure to provide priviledges to illegal aliens is not
acceptable. There is nothing in this bill that would increase publice safety on our roadways. I
urge you to kill this bill as the voice of the people have already been heard. If proposed
amendment 6 is not added, I'm sure that the people will petition to have this before the
voters again for denial. Save us all time and kill the bill now or at a minimum include
amendment 6 to refer the matter to the citizens of this state.
 
Robert Hart, citizen, resident and voter from
Rogue River Oregon
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